Jane Rasely

From: Richard Vaccariello <richard.vaccariello@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 9:13 AM

To: PCD

Subject: Support for Project: Lhamon/Wellbrock PLN50649 SSDP

Dear City of Bainbridge Island Planning Department,

We received notice of the proposed joint use dock, Project Name & Number: Lhamon/Wellbrock PLN50649 SSDP which is proposed in our
neighborhood. We are writing to voice our strong support for this project. We do not have any environmental concerns and believe this
project will be beneficial to our neighborhood. The Lhamon and Wellbrock families are responsible land owners and outstanding
neighbors. We believe the joint dock will greatly increase our family's ability to enjoy the coastal property in our neighborhood for many
years to come. Please do not hesitate to contact us with any further questions or concerns regarding this project.

Sincerely,

Richard & Monica Vaccariello

Homeowners

4725 NE Eagle Harbor Dr.
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110

+1 (440) 487-9548

richard.vaccariello@gmail.com




